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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-4957         0012 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting a patient transport for an elderly female   
party with chest pain.  FD dispatched.

24-4958         0154 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-01:54:00  Clrd-01:57:29
         Narrative:      

222 out with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party is a delivery driver and checks out okay.

24-4959         0157 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-01:59:51                 Arvd-01:59:52  Clrd-02:36:13
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-02:00:09                 Arvd-02:07:53  Clrd-02:36:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle on the side of the roadway in the   
area.  The operator exited the vehicle and began stumbling   
into the middle of the roadway.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested for DMV.  A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has the MV. Occupants picked up by a friend.   

24-4966         0410 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Brockton PD in station to use BT machine.

24-4970         1129 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-11:31:25                 Arvd-11:32:30  Clrd-11:33:01
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle passed her at a high rate of   
speed heading westbound on Rt 106.

         Narrative:      
Nothing showing in the area.

24-4971         1132 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-11:33:32                 Arvd-11:37:47  Clrd-11:37:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting seagull was hit by a car and is still alive   
in the parking lot.
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         Narrative:      
The seagull looks fine and is moving around.   

         Narrative:      
E911 call came in regarding the seagull. Party advised   
animal control does not work with birds.

24-4972         1150 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release. Form issued.

24-4973         1331 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:31:00  Clrd-14:48:28
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-13:32:39                 Arvd-13:32:42  Clrd-14:48:33
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Brockton Officer assisting with language barrier.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-4974         1335 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller calling regarding the injured seagull. Party   
advised that we do not handle birds.

24-4975         1540 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:40:33  Clrd-16:00:06
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-15:50:17                 Arvd-15:50:25  Clrd-16:12:17
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

24-4976         1609 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:09:31  Clrd-16:14:13
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-16:12:17  Clrd-16:12:40
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for passing violation.
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24-4980         2054 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 05/05/2024 2111
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:54:00  Clrd-21:04:36
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:54:48                 Arvd-20:57:22  Clrd-21:04:38
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party just purchased the vehicle and had all proper   
paperwork.

24-4981         2250 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:52:33                 Arvd-22:54:09  Clrd-23:00:01
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:54:13                 Arvd-22:54:14  Clrd-23:00:02
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her niece is having a mental health crisis.   
She has not made any Q5 statements, party is voluntarily   
wanting to go to the hospital. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party was transported to South Shore Hospital.   

For Date: 05/06/2024  -  Monday   

24-4982         0100 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1459] EAST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:02:13                 Arvd-01:05:46  Clrd-01:20:31
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-01:05:54                 Arvd-01:05:55  Clrd-01:10:49
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her mother is unconscious and not   
breathing.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

         Narrative:      
228 clear.

24-4983         0128 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

228 reporting lights in above area are flashing.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

         Narrative:      
DPW attempted to reset the lights and was unsuccessful.    
Bell traffic was notified.

         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting lights are out.  Party advised.
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         Narrative:      
Lights are functioning properly.

24-5000         0504 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] OAK ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a person fell at above location.    
Transferred to East Bridgewater PD.

24-5003         0553 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:55:36                 Arvd-05:55:38  Clrd-06:24:35
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-05:58:00                 Arvd-05:58:01  Clrd-06:24:35
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA.

         Narrative:      
Airbag deployment.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
2 NILs requested, A-1 and Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
All occupants denied EMS.  Vehicles removed.  Report to   
follow.

24-5008         0858 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-08:58:26  Clrd-08:59:18
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for defective driver side taillight.

24-5013         0947 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-09:47:14  Clrd-09:53:52
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation Issued.

24-5014         0959 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC.

24-5016         1102 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:03:49                 Arvd-11:03:51  Clrd-11:06:37
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.
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         Narrative:      
Strong language barrier, 226 advised parties they need two   
licensed operators to get the tow release or be issued a tow   
only form.   

24-5018         1113 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-5019         1147 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:47:00  Clrd-12:18:10
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting handing out lunch.

24-5020         1223 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic on the highway. Transferred to   
MSP.

24-5025         1359 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:01:22                 Arvd-14:06:42  Clrd-14:08:19
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby with questions regarding firearm   
storage, the firearms belong to his now deceased father.   

         Narrative:      
Parties advised to contact licensing officer.   

24-5027         1444 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:46:51  Enrt-14:47:47  Arvd-14:49:25  Clrd-14:58:18
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting male party fell down the stairs and   
needs assisting getting up. He is breathing and conscious at   
this time. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-5030         1522 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release and accident   
report.

24-5031         1525 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 05/06/2024 1607
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:29:32                 Arvd-15:31:33  Clrd-16:02:35
         Narrative:      
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Multiple 911 callers reporting hit and run MVA.   

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle was located by LPR. Headed northbound.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested and dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and Mark's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle.

24-5032         1603 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form. Form issued.

24-5035         1657 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 577] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:57:00  Clrd-17:05:02
         Narrative:      

B4 out community policing.

24-5036         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1496] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:26:01  Clrd-17:27:09
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for expired registration.

24-5037         1727 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:27:00  Clrd-17:41:46
         Narrative:      

B4 for out at the track for youth soccer.

24-5038         1730 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station looking to get finger prints done for   
employment reasons. CP advised to call and leave a message   
for Sgt Regan.

24-5039         1749 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:49:00  Clrd-19:40:22
         Narrative:      

B4 out at youth baseball games.

24-5040         1936 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
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                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:38:40                 Arvd-19:42:34  Clrd-19:58:04
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:54:04                 Arvd-19:54:05  Clrd-19:58:08
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:54:55                 Arvd-19:54:56  Clrd-19:58:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle drove by his residence and threw   
bottles into the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle matching the description given by caller   
passed  the North Elm St LPR heading southbound around when   
the call came in.

         Narrative:      
Officers able to brush the glass to the side of the road.   
DPW notified.

24-5042         2137 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 05/06/2024 2157
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:40:03  Enrt-21:40:37  Arvd-21:50:46  Clrd-21:56:17
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ rear warehouse motion.

         Narrative:      
Attached mv was unoccupied behind locked gate. All front   
gates, doors and windows appear secure. Cruiser clear.   

For Date: 05/07/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-5046         0104 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-01:05:00                 Arvd-01:05:02  Clrd-01:15:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued, 10-20.   

24-5056         0414 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-04:15:33                 Arvd-04:18:21  Clrd-04:43:52
         Narrative:      

Male party having a seizure, FD and 227 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital, 10-20.

24-5057         0604 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/07/2024 0701
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-06:05:08  Clrd-06:59:29
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.
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         Narrative:      
One vehicle stopped that was involved in a possible hit and   
run accident on 5/6.  Operator identified and advised to   
contact Officer involved.

24-5059         0823 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:23:41                 Arvd-08:24:52  Clrd-08:40:17
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-5062         0917 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:19:15                 Arvd-09:22:41  Clrd-09:37:06
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA no PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-5066         0929 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] FOUNDRY
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an 18 wheeler that appears to be broken   
down. Transferred to Easton PD.

24-5068         0956 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop of LTC renewal.

24-5070         1023 SHOPLIFTING Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:26:07                 Arvd-10:28:14  Clrd-11:10:30
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:29:17                 Arvd-10:30:12  Clrd-10:53:49
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting white male party wearing a red sweatshirt   
and black shorts, putting items into a suitcase in the   
store.   

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Positive WMS.   

         Narrative:      
BCI into the station for mugs and prints.   

         Narrative:      
Male party negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
Authorized party contacted to pick up property, but did not   
show up.  Property placed into evidence 24-23-PR

         Refer To Arrest:      24-148-AR
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            Arrest:    CARVALHO, SHAWN PAUL       
           Address:    8 PINE ST   NORTON, MA
               Age:    44
           Charges:    SHOPLIFTING BY CONCEALING MDSE, 3RD OFF.
                       DRUG, POSSESS CLASS A
                       WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION 2357CR001596
                       WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION 2401CR000526

24-5072         1112 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:15:09                 Arvd-11:18:26  Clrd-11:59:43
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:24:30                 Arvd-11:24:31  Clrd-11:38:42
         Narrative:      

Boston Communal Dispatch Center notifying us of a male party   
on the train tracks. No description given.

         Narrative:      
Train is on hold.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been removed from the tracks and is being   
transported to Brockton.   

24-5073         1156 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:00:07                 Arvd-12:00:14  Clrd-12:14:39
         Narrative:      

2 Car MVC in front of Market Basket no p/i.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-5074         1231 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting emergency on the highway. Transferred   
to MSP.

24-5075         1301 ROAD RAGE Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:06:30                 Arvd-13:07:30  Clrd-13:11:13
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:06:32                 Arvd-13:10:46  Clrd-13:10:47
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting road rage incident, attached vehicle   
reportedly got out of the car and approached the calling   
party's vehicle and threatened her.

24-5080         1339 ROAD RAGE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a passenger of attached vehicle threw   
something at his vehicle. There is no damage to his vehicle.   
Calling party did not wish to speak to an officer just   
wanted to report the incident.

24-5081         1347 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-13:47:14  Clrd-13:54:26
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation Issued.

24-5082         1352 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:52:23  Clrd-13:53:10
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for defective tailights.

24-5086         1503 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting patient has low blood pressure. FD   
dispatched.

24-5088         1652 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 577] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:52:00  Clrd-17:23:54
         Narrative:      

B4 out commmunity policing.

24-5092         1728 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:28:00  Clrd-18:19:21
         Narrative:      

B4 out for after school events.

24-5094         1805 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1234] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:06:29  Enrt-18:06:34  Arvd-18:13:27  Clrd-18:16:10
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ zone 002 & zone 006.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secured.

24-5095         1819 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:19:00  Clrd-19:11:33
         Narrative:      

B4 for out for youth softball.

24-5096         2018 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:18:26                 Arvd-20:20:57  Clrd-20:31:38
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:19:17                 Arvd-20:21:00  Clrd-20:31:39
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         Narrative:      
E911 caller reporting two car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork has been exchanged. Damage under $1000.

24-5097         2037 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 05/07/2024 2045
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:37:00  Clrd-20:44:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

24-5098         2135 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred from MSP reporting a vehicle roll   
over. One passenger bleeding from the head. Party is   
conscious and alert. FD notified and en route.

24-5100         2153 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:53:28  Clrd-21:59:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

24-5101         2156 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:03:00                 Arvd-22:08:26  Clrd-22:08:32
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred from Brockton reporting a vehicle   
driving erratically. Caller stated vehicle is heading into   
Easton. Call transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area of Turnpike St and Depot St in Easton,   
nothing showing in that area.

For Date: 05/08/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-5115         0515 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/08/2024 0539
  Location/Address:    [WEG 507] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:17:44  Clrd-05:39:13
         Narrative:      

Officers out speaking with two partys that appeared lost.

         Narrative:      
220 shuttling parties to Brockton.  Starting mileage 82508.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 82513.

24-5117         0644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:51:12  Clrd-07:50:22
         Narrative:      

Citation and warning issued for speeding.

24-5118         0710 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:11:16  Clrd-07:14:05
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for hands free violation.

24-5119         0722 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:22:46  Clrd-07:25:22
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for hands free violation.

24-5125         0912 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-5128         0935 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 05/08/2024 1135
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-09:38:40  Clrd-11:34:59
         Narrative:      

228 out at school career day event.    

24-5131         1134 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:35:09                 Arvd-11:35:10  Clrd-11:47:20
         Narrative:      

Party in station for finger prints.

24-5132         1148 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:48:56                 Arvd-11:48:58  Clrd-11:58:55
         Narrative:      

Party in station to pick up son's belongings.

         Narrative:      
Party advised to come back to the station.

24-5134         1245 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 9] NORTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:47:21                 Arvd-12:52:05  Clrd-13:21:57
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting a police officer for a issue with a   
customer.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised it is a civil matter. Party arranging   
a tow with AAA to move the vehicle.

24-5135         1335 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:36:06  Clrd-13:39:34
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:46:15                 Arvd-13:46:17  Clrd-14:37:30
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One warning issued for speeding.

24-5136         1337 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form. Form issued.

24-5137         1339 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 05/08/2024 1344
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:39:00  Clrd-13:44:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-5138         1400 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting elderly male pale and shaking. FD   
notified and en route.

24-5139         1440 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:40:05  Clrd-14:43:07
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  No visible registration plate.

         Narrative:      
Operator had plate in the rear window and it fell.  Party   
stated the bolts on the plate rusted and it fell off.    
Operator adjusted plate and is en route to fix issue.

24-5141         1555 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
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        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-15:58:55                 Arvd-15:58:57  Clrd-15:58:59
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting he belives that his fathers home   
health aid is stealing his pension checks.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-5142         1609 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting he was involved in an MVA   
on Monday 5/6. Party was advised of the proper paperwork to   
fill out for his insurance company.

24-5144         1752 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON
         Narrative:      

911 call from Easton looking for a mutual aid for a MVA. FD   
dispatched.

24-5145         1931 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:31:25                 Arvd-19:31:26  Clrd-19:53:23
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up his son's property.   

24-5147         1959 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 671] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his wife has severe stomach pain. FD   
dispatched.   

24-5149         2028 ERRATIC OPERATION Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/08/2024 2048
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-20:33:48  Enrt-20:34:30  Arvd-20:42:05  Clrd-20:48:14
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic driver on the highway and got   
off in our town. Vehicle is described as a white kia   
sorrento unknown plate.

         Narrative:      
Checked the area, could not locate.   

24-5152         2305 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:05:43  Clrd-23:12:26
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.
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24-5153         2318 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:18:42  Clrd-23:21:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for light violation.

For Date: 05/09/2024  -  Thursday   

24-5154         0044 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:44:20  Clrd-00:48:48
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective brake light (driver's side).

24-5155         0052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    RIVER ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:52:04  Clrd-00:57:53
         Narrative:      

Party provided proof of an active insurance policy.  Warning   
for stop sign violation.

24-5157         0101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:01:09  Clrd-01:10:01
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-5163         0256 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    [WEG 944] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:00:30                 Arvd-03:01:14  Clrd-03:39:40
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-03:01:02                 Arvd-03:01:59  Clrd-03:37:29
         Narrative:      

Party called stating there was a car in the middle of the   
road. Party states there does not appear to be anyone around   
the vehicle at this time.

         Narrative:      
Officer requesting BCI for photos and NIL.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route. Raleighs towing will be taking   
the vehicle. Officer reporting minor damage to pole #25.   
National Grid will be notified.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked area and could not locate operator. While   
on scene Brockton police contacted station about vehicle.   
Party was reporting vehicle as stolen at this time. Brockton   
PD will be notifying reporting party of vehicle condition   
and location. Vehicle will not be entered as stolen by their   
dept.
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         Narrative:      
Cruisers clear at this time. Vehicle removed from the scene.

24-5172         0524 POLICE REQ, General CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 05/09/2024 0531
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1577] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:27:00                 Arvd-05:27:05  Clrd-05:27:42
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-05:27:02                 Arvd-05:27:07  Clrd-05:27:37
         Narrative:      

Party called stating there were people stealing his tires   
off his vehicle in the driveway. Both cruisers dispatched to   
the area.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the property.  No parties on scene or items   
missing.  Party checks okay at this time.    

24-5176         0825 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting he fell and hit his head. FD notified   
and en route.

24-5177         0844 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 05/09/2024 1323
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-08:44:31  Clrd-08:52:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Officer cleared for another call.

24-5178         0850 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:52:26                 Arvd-08:52:52  Clrd-09:14:00
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:52:50                 Arvd-08:52:53  Clrd-09:14:00
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting two car MVA. Unknown PI. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
May's and A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-5179         0922 COMMUNITY POLICING Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:22:00  Clrd-10:32:04
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:22:54                 Arvd-09:22:57  Clrd-10:31:59
         Narrative:      

Officers out assisting with blue envelope presentation.

24-5180         1013 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release form.

         Narrative:      
Form issued.

24-5183         1035 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station dropping off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt issued.

24-5187         1102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:02:49  Clrd-11:05:46
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for marked lanes.

24-5190         1133 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:34:32                 Arvd-11:37:48  Clrd-11:40:40
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a tire in the middle of the eastbound lane   
of Rt 106.

         Narrative:      
Item was a broken lawn mower bag and has been removed from   
the roadway.

24-5191         1134 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:34:36  Clrd-11:41:42
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-5192         1147 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-11:47:00  Clrd-13:23:04
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:48:08                 Arvd-11:48:09  Clrd-12:18:41
         Narrative:      

Officers out assisting with lunch.
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24-5193         1220 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:21:49                 Arvd-12:22:16  Clrd-12:27:24
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:22:19                 Arvd-12:22:30  Clrd-12:27:24
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a male party walked up to her door and   
tried to open it. Calling party witnessed this via Ring door   
camera.

         Narrative:      
CP stated male party heading towards the area of North Elm   
St.

         Narrative:      
Nothing showing in the area.

24-5194         1314 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1444] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:25:38                 Arvd-14:25:40  Clrd-14:25:40
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she is getting her driveway repaved on June   
10th and 11th. CP was wondering if she needed to order a   
detail.

24-5195         1320 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1272] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:21:18                 Arvd-13:22:00  Clrd-13:46:21
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:21:38                 Arvd-13:23:15  Clrd-13:38:09
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a customer is being aggressive to   
employees. CP stated matter is verbal at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party was unhappy with the amount of money she was receiving   
for returning a mobile hot stop that was defective. Party   
was advised matter was civil and to contact customer service   
or go to Brockton District Court.

24-5198         1359 INSPECTIONS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FARM RD
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-13:59:00  Clrd-14:00:02
         Narrative:      

228 out conducting kennel inspection.

24-5199         1408 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:08:51  Clrd-14:10:32
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for no front plate.

24-5200         1425 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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                                                     Arvd-14:25:08  Clrd-14:28:50
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for no front plate.

24-5201         1433 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1199] ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:33:00  Clrd-14:47:56
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:47:54                 Arvd-14:47:54  Clrd-14:47:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator moved the vehicle into the driveway.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-5202         1434 INSPECTIONS Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-14:34:00  Clrd-14:34:35
         Narrative:      

228 out conducting kennel inspection.

24-5203         1448 INSPECTIONS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 352] PINECREST RD
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-14:48:00  Clrd-14:49:28
         Narrative:      

228 conducting a kennel inspection.

24-5204         1451 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    BROOKS PL + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:51:47  Clrd-14:55:30
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired inspection sticker.

24-5206         1513 INSPECTIONS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-15:13:00  Clrd-15:14:31
         Narrative:      

228 conducting a kennel innspection.

24-5207         1612 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 requesting EMS transport for male party experiencing   
complications with previous medical procedure.

         Narrative:      
FD Dispatched.   

24-5209         1744 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1217] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  20
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/05/2024  Thru: 05/11/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/21/2024

                       Disp-17:50:25                 Arvd-17:50:26  Clrd-17:51:45
         Narrative:      

Commercial panic alarm, unknown location in business.   

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.   

24-5210         1842 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:42:06  Clrd-18:44:56
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-5211         1941 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:41:18  Clrd-19:53:44
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Registration showing cancelled to different   
vehicle.
Party had proper paperwork. Party advised to contact RMV.

24-5212         2003 SOLICITING Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-20:40:50                 Arvd-20:42:56  Clrd-20:56:04
         Narrative:      

Caller reports white male, early/mid twenties, wearing blue   
shirt, khaki shorts, in the area knocking on doors.

         Narrative:      
No record of door to door sales permit on file.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised of door to door sales regulations and   
told to cease operations for the evening.

24-5215         2220 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
    Call Closed By:    Detective Jared P Percival 05/09/2024 2237
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-22:20:00  Clrd-22:37:04
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:21:29                 Arvd-22:21:31  Clrd-22:34:39
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-5216         2230 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 456] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Speed limit sign in the vicinity of the attached address is   
falling off.   
DPW notified.   

24-5217         2244 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-22:45:51  Clrd-22:48:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop for lights violations.

         Narrative:      
Op. produced citation she received in Bridgewater prior to   
stop, for the same violation.   

24-5218         2302 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:02:00  Clrd-23:07:34
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-23:03:18                 Arvd-23:05:07  Clrd-23:07:33
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for defective headlight.   

For Date: 05/10/2024  -  Friday   

24-5219         0033 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] FOUNDRY ST
         Narrative:      

Town of Easton looking for mutual aid ambulance, FD   
responding.

24-5220         0058 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/10/2024 0114
  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:59:45  Enrt-01:05:00  Arvd-01:07:14  Clrd-01:14:35
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller with back pain, FD and 226 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-5222         0141 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:41:37  Clrd-01:55:47
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-5223         0151 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] RANDELL ST
         Narrative:      

Town of Easton looking for mutual aid ambulance.

         Narrative:      
Canceled at this time.   
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24-5224         0212 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:12:03  Clrd-02:14:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-5233         0410 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-04:12:23                 Arvd-04:13:10  Clrd-04:13:11
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, commercial alarm, front and side doors.

         Narrative:      
Canceled by alarm company prior to arrival.   

24-5236         0653 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-06:58:29                 Arvd-07:01:22  Clrd-07:04:05
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller stated he was being harassed on th high way and   
was followed off onto West Center Street. The erratic   
operator pulled into Mobil trying to get caller to pull   
over. Calling party did not follow into Mobil.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, could not locate.   

24-5237         0704 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, office motion. Alarm company canceled prior to   
dispatch.

24-5238         0736 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EMERSON AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:36:36  Clrd-07:38:24
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-5242         0914 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-5244         0939 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:39:48  Clrd-10:05:08
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:41:57                 Arvd-09:43:55  Clrd-09:59:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route for tow.
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         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
222 transporting party back to the station to pick up tow   
release.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-5248         1032 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 764] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:34:34                 Arvd-10:41:24  Clrd-10:55:29
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:25:50                 Arvd-13:25:53  Clrd-14:05:05
         Narrative:      

Owner of attached business requesting to speak to an officer   
regarding an incident that happened with an employee last   
week.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-5249         1037 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her husband is having stomach issues   
and has been vomitting all morning. Fd notified and en   
route.

24-5250         1041 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:41:00  Clrd-10:51:13
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-10:42:57                 Arvd-10:42:58  Clrd-11:22:40
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:43:28                 Arvd-10:43:29  Clrd-11:22:41
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:01:46                 Arvd-11:01:47  Clrd-11:21:54
         Narrative:      

Officers assisting Junior Parade.

24-5253         1138 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:38:54  Clrd-11:42:25
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-5254         1216 ANNOYING PHONE CALLS REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-12:18:59                 Arvd-12:19:02  Clrd-12:22:51
         Narrative:      

Numerous staff members reporting that they have received   
strange phone calls.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-5255         1226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:26:33  Clrd-12:29:56
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-5258         1349 SOLICITING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:56:24                 Arvd-14:04:09  Clrd-14:10:35
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting male party doing door to door sales in the   
area. CP stated the male party is on a scooter wearing dark   
blue clothing and wearing a baseball hat.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised the proper protocol for door to door   
sales and will be stopping for the day.

24-5259         1406 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:08:01                 Arvd-14:08:57  Clrd-14:16:16
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS. CP stated he had a recent   
surgery. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-5261         1450 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:50:00  Clrd-14:50:39
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for invalid registration.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Party in station for booking. Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
Clerk notified - no bail at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-152-AR
            Arrest:    LLORET, WILLIAM R       
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           Address:    31 OTIS ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-5263         1541 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station looking to speak with an officer regarding   
a large amount of taken out of his debit account at a   
business in our town.

         Narrative:      
Party stated he will be back tomorrow to speak with an   
officer.

24-5264         1545 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] PURCHASE ST + WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Easton via PSAP.

24-5265         1547 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] PINE ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Easton via PSAP.

24-5267         1609 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:10:35                 Arvd-16:10:47  Clrd-16:17:36
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for husband who was struck with   
sudden onset of debilitating pain on the back right side.   
Unknown cause.   

         Narrative:      
FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Morton Hospital.

         Narrative:      
Patients vehicle will remain in parking lot. 229 notified   
property owner who confirmed vehicle is OK to stay.   

24-5268         1622 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release - release issued.   

24-5270         1745 ROAD RAGE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:46:21                 Arvd-17:46:35  Clrd-17:51:48
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-17:46:23                 Arvd-17:46:25  Clrd-17:51:47
         Narrative:      

Caller reports two vehicles in front of him engaged on on-
going road rage incident. Caller states both vehicles have   
been break checking, laying on the horn, both driving   
aggressively.    
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         Narrative:      
227 & 229 checked the area but were unable to locate either   
vehicle involved.   

24-5271         1749 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-17:52:17                 Arvd-17:52:43  Clrd-18:03:05
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:52:20                 Arvd-17:52:44  Clrd-17:59:00
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports driving by a residence and witnessing a   
male and female party in driveway throwing items at each   
other. States both are screaming and the female party is   
crying.   

         Narrative:      
Both involved parties declined to speak about the incident.   
Peace restored at this time, report to follow.   

24-5272         1812 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for female party who   
fell yesterday, 05/09/24, x-rays today reveal leg fracture.   

         Narrative:      
FD en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-5273         1827 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1193] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:32:12                 Arvd-18:44:49  Clrd-18:44:52
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports eldery female party collapsed, conscious   
and breathing but unresponsive to questions/prompts.

         Narrative:      
FD en-route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-5274         1915 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:15:33  Clrd-19:18:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-5275         2003 SOLICITING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:06:33                 Arvd-20:06:50  Clrd-20:10:53
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:06:34                 Arvd-20:07:05  Clrd-20:10:52
         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  27
  Dispatch Log  From: 05/05/2024  Thru: 05/11/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/21/2024

Caller reports male party wearing blue shirt, riding a   
segway, has been in the area and repeatedly knocking on   
door. Caller requesting PD to stop party from returning.   

         Narrative:      
Party was advised of permit requirements and told to stop   
soliciting until proper paperwork is in hand.   

24-5276         2016 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:16:11  Clrd-20:20:12
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective driver side headlight.

24-5277         2024 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/10/2024 2223
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:25:43                 Arvd-20:28:21  Clrd-22:23:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reports traffic lights at the intersection are all   
out.   

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid will be out first to assess power issue.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid advised that power checks ok, trouble is with   
traffic light box.

         Narrative:      
Traffic lights have reset on their own and are now   
functioning. 222 requesting Bell Traffic continue on scene   
to evaluate.   

24-5282         2312 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:12:57  Clrd-23:21:29
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:19:34  Enrt-23:19:35  Arvd-23:19:37  Clrd-23:19:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 05/11/2024  -  Saturday   

24-5293         0923 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-09:23:13  Clrd-09:27:39
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warnings issued for marked lane, registration   
sticker and license possesion violations.
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24-5294         0932 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 448] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:33:04  Enrt-09:33:23  Arvd-09:38:42  Clrd-09:42:34
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Main door entry.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.   

24-5295         1000 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-10:00:17  Clrd-10:06:29
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation Issued.

24-5296         1035 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:37:13                 Arvd-10:38:26  Clrd-10:44:27
         Narrative:      

East Bridgewater PD reporting an erratic operator in the   
above location. Operation described as failing to maintain   
lane and speeding.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with party and checks okay. Warning given for   
marked lane violation.

24-5297         1037 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 345] COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-10:38:32  Enrt-10:44:59  Arvd-10:47:52  Clrd-10:51:57
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Living room.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with homeowner. Homeowner will be contacting   
alarm company. All checks secure.

24-5298         1039 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an object in the roadway. Caller   
transferred to MSP.

24-5299         1118 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-11:23:05                 Arvd-11:23:07  Clrd-11:28:15
         Narrative:      

Party into station for VIN verification.

         Narrative:      
One VIN verified.
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24-5300         1316 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release.

24-5301         1420 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:21:34  Enrt-14:22:10  Arvd-14:36:14  Clrd-14:57:50
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a male party that she does not   
believes lives there is using the community room.

         Narrative:      
Party called back and stated the male party is leaving the   
area in a black sedan.

         Narrative:      
Party gone prior to Officer arrival. Officer spoke with   
management who advised party works for Old Colony Elder   
Services.   

24-5306         1736 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:36:55  Clrd-17:41:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

24-5307         1752 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1517] AMERICAN AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:54:33  Enrt-17:54:40  Arvd-17:58:28  Clrd-18:20:39
         Narrative:      

Male party on the floor, fall unknown injuries. Is alert and   
conscious. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Transported to South Shore Hospital by WBFD.

24-5309         1908 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST + ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:11:24                 Arvd-19:15:23  Clrd-19:15:24
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a suspicious vehicle in the area   
ringing door bells. When confronted by a neighbor, party   
drove off.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with the party, he is a landscaper in the area   
attempting to gain more work, he was advised.

24-5310         2028 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1496] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:28:44  Clrd-20:33:39
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-5311         2053 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:55:09  Enrt-20:55:12  Arvd-20:56:15  Clrd-21:09:47
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports a motor vehicle crash with injuries. FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
All occupants denied medical services. Report to follow.

24-5312         2111 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:11:27  Clrd-21:12:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective passenger headlight.

24-5313         2130 PARKING COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:33:47  Enrt-21:33:51  Arvd-21:36:27  Clrd-21:38:28
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:38:31                 Arvd-21:38:35  Clrd-21:45:13
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:39:01                 Arvd-21:39:02  Clrd-21:45:13
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting there are cars parked on both sides   
and it is difficult for cars to get through.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports street is almost impassable.

         Narrative:      
Parties have been advised and are moving their vehicles.

24-5314         2149 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:49:42  Clrd-21:54:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for defective driver's side tail light.

24-5315         2158 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:58:05  Clrd-22:01:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective driver side headlight.

24-5316         2233 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:33:00  Clrd-22:34:50
         Narrative:      

Officer attempted to stop a black SUV. Failed to stop and   
continued into Brockton. Brockton Police notified.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle identified by utilizing LPR.

24-5317         2243 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:43:15  Clrd-22:49:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-5318         2248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:48:49  Clrd-22:53:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for light violation.

24-5320         2310 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:10:26  Clrd-23:13:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective driver side headlight.

24-5321         2324 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:24:59  Clrd-23:30:59
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for lights violation.

24-5322         2342 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 05/12/2024 0025
  Location/Address:    [WEG 910] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:44:52                 Arvd-23:44:53  Clrd-05/12/2024 @ 00:25:13
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he's broken down in a Toyota   
Highlander.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Raleigh's enroute.


